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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 43499 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
 Admissions & Suicides 
 
Your request is set out below: 
 

1. Total Admissions  
 

2206 
 
2. Cost of Total Admissions – Finance 

 
£64,952,256 

 
3. Average Cost of Admissions -Finance  

 
£29,443 

 
4. Re-Admissions 30 days, 90 days and within one year  
 

 Re-Admissions 30 days  Re-admissions 90 days  Re-admissions one year 
2023/2024 245 422 720 

 
5. Total Cost of Re-Admissions – Finance 

 
 Total Cost of Re-

Admissions 30 days  
Total Cost of Re-
admissions 90 days  

Total Cost of Re-admissions 
one year 

2023/2024 £7,501,238 £13,104,795 £23,848,852 
 

6. Average Cost of Re-Admissions – Finance  

Sent via email  
  

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
1st Floor  

Magnitude House 
New Hythe Lane  

Aylesford  
Kent  

ME20 6WT 
 

Tel: 01795 514525 
 

Email:  kmpt.infoaccess@nhs.net 
Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

 
£97,342 

 
7. Suicides – Fiona 

 
All records 
reported by 
incident date  

Apr-
23 

May-
23 

Jun-
23 

Jul-
23 

Aug-
23 

Sep-
23 

Oct-
23 

Nov-
23 

Dec-
23 

Jan-
24 

Feb-
24 

Mar-
24 

Suspected or 
actual suicide 

Fewer 
than 

5 10 10 7 

Fewer 
than 

5 6 

Fewer 
than 

5 10 

Fewer 
than 

5 

Fewer 
than 

5 

Fewer 
than 

5 
Fewer 
than 5 

 
 
for the most recent 12 months that the figures are available broken down on a monthly basis, i.e. January, 
February, etc 
 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




